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4HD Inc provided Phase III engineering construction 
inspection services for the improvement of -I-90 at I-
290/Congress Parkway (Jane Byrne Interchange) – I-90/94 
(SB): Roosevelt Road to Lake/Madison Street. Work 
includes, but is not limited to, the total reconstruction of the 
Kennedy Expressway (I-90/94) Southbound mainline to 4 
through lanes between Roosevelt Road and Lake and 
Madison Streets in the City of Chicago using Continuously 
Reinforced Concrete Pavement (CRCC). For the mainline 
lanes and Portland Cement Concrete Jointed Pavement 
(PCC) for the ramps and tapers, construction of one new 
concrete retaining wall, resurfacing the transition area at 
the north end of the expressway reconstruction limit in the 
SB direction, construction of a two-lane Collector 
Distributor (C-D) roadway with shoulder within the limits of 
the project along the west side, overhead signing, roadway 
lighting, ITS, drainage & pavement markings. The work also 
includes special waste cleanup within the Accident 
Investigation Site (AIS) and other areas within the project 
limits and construction of an underground detention 
storage facility underneath the AIS near the Cermak 
Pumping Station, and all incidental and collateral work 
necessary to complete the improvement. In this project, the 
structure included S.N. 016-1823 – (New retaining wall 
along southbound direction of I-90/94 Expressway along 
the west side just north of Monroe Street). 

IDOT PTB 194. Item 17. Job No. C-91-311-15, I-90 at I-290/Congress Parkway (Jane Byrne Interchange) I-90/94 (SB): 
Roosevelt Road to Lake/Madison Street, Phase III Construction Inspection Services, Cook County, Region One/District 
One. 

 


